NOTICE OF STUDY COMMENCEMENT
TOWNSHIP OF WILMOT
CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT
BRIDGE 34/B-T9 (BRIDGE STREET BRIDGE)
BRIDGE STREET AT THE NITH RIVER

The Township of Wilmot has initiated a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (EA) Study
to assess the need to rehabilitate or replace Bridge 34/B-T9, Bridge St. Bridge, which is located in
the Township of Wilmot (please refer to Study Area map). The Study will review existing
conditions and provide recommendations related to the rehabilitation or replacement of the
existing bridge structure based on current bridge and highway standards in order to achieve an
enhanced level of service for vehicles and pedestrians and overall increased safety.

Scale: N.T.S.

This Study is being undertaken in accordance with the planning and design process for Schedule B
projects, as outlined in the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment document (October 2000, as
amended in 2007, 2011 and 2015), which is an approved process under the Ontario Environmental
Assessment Act.

Public input and comments are invited and may be incorporated into the planning and design of this
project. Subject to comments received and receipt of necessary approvals, the Township of Wilmot
intends to proceed with the planning, design and construction of this project to be completed by late
2022.

If you would like more information on the Study or wish to be added to the project mailing list,
please contact:

Mr. Allan Garnham, P. Eng. or Mr. Mark Jeffery C.E.T.

Project Manager Senior Engineering Technologist
K. Smart Associates Limited Township of Wilmot

85 Mclntyre Drive 60 Snyder’s Road West
Kitchener ON N2R 1H6 Baden ON N3A 1Al

Phone: 519-748-1199 ext. 246 Phone: 519-634-8444

E-mail: agarnham@ksmart.ca E-mail: mjeffery@wilmot.ca

All comments and information received from individuals, stakeholder groups and agencies regarding
this project are being collected under the authority of the “Municipal Act” to assist the Township of
Wilmot in making a decision. Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of
Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments
will become part of the public record.

This Notice issued July 30, 2020.



